

## OFFICES OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Isiah Leggett County Executive

Timothy L. Firestine Chief Administrative Officer

## **MEMORANDUM**

January 29, 2016

TO:

Department of Liquor Control Staff

FROM:

Timothy L. Firestine, Chief Administrative Officer

SUBJECT:

Acting Director for the Department of Liquor Control

Effective today at 5:00 p.m. Mr. Griffin will be moving on from his position as Director of the Department of Liquor Control. I want to thank Mr. Griffin for his 21 years of service to the County Government and acknowledge his significant accomplishments during that time. I wish him well in his future endeavors.

Fariba Kassiri, Assistant Chief Administrative Officer, will be Acting Director for the Department of Liquor Control. Ms. Kassiri will remain Acting Director until a permanent Director of the Department is appointed.

TLF:rsd

cc: Steve Farber, Council Administrator

